
 

Nursery Newsletter 
Advent 2 

Our topic this half term is “Who are you going to cal?”  

We will be learning about occupations and how people in our community help us. 

Our Stories This Term 

       

Maths 

In maths, we are learning all about 

repeated patterns. We’ll explore patterns 

we can find in songs and books, noticing 

how certain parts repeat. We’ll also get 

creative by making our own repeated 

patterns using shapes, helping us to 

understand the concept of repetition and 

sequence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy 

This term in nursery, we are focusing on building our 

early literacy skills by practicing our fisted grip. We’re 

using this grip to draw shapes like circles and starting 

to explore letter formation. To make our grip even 

stronger, we’re also doing "dough disco" exercises, 

which involve squeezing, pinching, and rolling dough. 

These activities help us prepare for writing by 

strengthening the muscles in our hands and fingers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic  

In this topic, we will explore different occupations and learn how people in these roles support our 

community. Children will have the chance to meet professionals like firefighters, nurses, cooks, and others, 

allowing them to ask questions and gain insight into various job roles. There will also be plenty of 

opportunities for role play, which will help children build social skills, boost their confidence, and expand 

their vocabulary. 

We will also learn about different celebrations around the world and perform a Christmas Nativity- the 

date for this has not yet been confirmed. 

 

 

Dates to remember 

28.10.24-Dress up as who you would 

like to be when you grow up. 

11.11.24-Parents evening 

12.11.24-Parents evening  

15.11.24- Children in Need 

19.12.24- End of term  
 

 

Please ensure that 

names are on bags and 

jumpers where possible 

– Thank You 


